
 

NOTICE OF COMPLAINT 

 
 

May 6, 2022 

ICMS #: 2022-0328        

 

On May 2, 2022, the OPO received an email complaint.  

The complainant alleges: Whoever the officer was that was working at the  
around  on  for the  was incredibly unprofessional. He was 
working at the exit for the cars.  

The entrance was blocked off and I was trying to ask him where the entrance was. He 
turned around looked at me and rolled his eyes then said something to another officer and 
put his hands up. He then walked between the cars to avoid me. All I wanted to do was ask 
a question because I’m new to the area and was looking for the entrance. 

 

This notice of complaint is a request for Internal Affairs to initiate an investigation to 
determine if the employee conduct is within compliance of APD policy, Civil Service 
Rules, and Municipal Civil Service Rules. 

 

 




